May 2101969

Route 1, Box 39

83341

Dr. Richard Gould

American Museum of Natural History
Central Park West at 79th

New York, New York

10024

Dear Dick:

Just a note to say how very much we enjoyed your brief
visit to our home, I am still impressed with how quickly you
learned the pressure technique. Xeep up the practlce,

I do hope that Junius will agree with our selection of
materials for the exhiblt. If not, please let me know what is
wanted and I will send it. I think we got a pretty good ecross-
section, but we may have overlooked some type that he or Shapiro
would like to have., W1lll be glad to cooperate in any way I can.

Am busy preparing for the flintknapping school, We have
decided to have it from July 4th to August 4th at Shoshone falls,
the beautiful park just two miles from home, I think this will
be better for both the students and myself. Lucy Lewis from
Columbia has applied and seems to be very worthwhile. I forwarded
the letter to Swanson, but do not know who he will choose,

Please gilve our regards to Betsy and we both hope you have
an enjoyable and profitable year in Australia. Again thanks for
the fine editing Jjob 6n the little paper. Swanson is very happy
to have this for Tebiwa. W1ll hold 1t in abeyance until I receive
the data we discussed,

The welcome mat 1s out so when you return from Australia
we hope you can pay us another visit.

Yours very truly,

Don E.Crabtree
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